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*All Prices listed in $USD
*Wholesale Orders begin from 1 doz units of each item.

Caro White Lotion 500 ml

RETAIL $8.85
WHOLESALE $6.60

Caro White Cream

RETAIL $7.35
WHOLESALE $5.80

Caro White Soap

RETAIL $4.80
WHOLESALE $3.60

Perfect White Lotion

RETAIL $9.85
WHOLESALE $7.35

Perfect White Soap

RETAIL $5.85
WHOLESALE $4.40

Bio Claire Cream 4.4 oz

RETAIL $5.10
WHOLESALE $3.65

Lighten Skin Naturally. 
Without Hydroquinone. 

(NO BLEACH).

Lighten Skin Naturally. 
Without Hydroquinone. 

(NO BLEACH).

Lighten Skin Naturally. 
Without Hydroquinone. 

(NO BLEACH).

Lighten Skin Naturally. 
Without Hydroquinone. 

(NO BLEACH).

Lighten Skin Naturally. 
Without Hydroquinone. 

(NO BLEACH).

Helps add moisture to skin, 
and Lightens your skin tone.
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Bio Claire Soap

RETAIL $5.85
WHOLESALE $4.40

Kojic Acid Soap

RETAIL $8.25
WHOLESALE $5.85

Clear Therapy+ Cream

RETAIL $8.80
WHOLESALE $5.70

Black Soap 150 g

RETAIL $3.95
WHOLESALE $2.60

Black Soap 130 g

RETAIL $3.95
WHOLESALE $2.60

Liquid Black Soap 260 g

RETAIL $3.95
WHOLESALE $2.90

Helps add moisture to skin, 
and Lightens your skin tone.

Helps add moisture to skin, 
and Lightens your skin tone.

Helps add moisture to skin, 
and Lightens your skin tone.

Helps relieve skin rashes, 
ringworm, psoriasis, oily skin, 

body odours.

Helps relieve skin rashes, 
ringworm, psoriasis, oily skin, 

body odours.

Helps relieve skin rashes, 
ringworm, psoriasis, oily skin, 

body odours.
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Dudu Osun Black Soap

RETAIL $3.65
WHOLESALE $2.60

Black Soap Bar

RETAIL $14.70
WHOLESALE $11.00

Shea Butter 4 oz

RETAIL $3.65
WHOLESALE $2.60

Shea Butter 8 oz

RETAIL $6.60
WHOLESALE $4.85

Virgin Hair Fertilizer

RETAIL $7.90
WHOLESALE $5.85

Mercy Ointment

RETAIL $5.90
WHOLESALE $4.40

Helps relieve skin rashes, 
ringworm, psoriasis, oily skin, 

body odours.

Helps relieve skin rashes, 
ringworm, psoriasis, oily skin, 

body odours.

Use to protect against 
stretch marks, good to rub 

on pregnant belly.

Good for rubbing areas with 
swelling arthritis. Eczema, 

dry skin.

Prevents and cures Dandruff, 
itchy scalps, grows hair & 

hairline fast.

Hair and Body Ointment. 
Prevent & treat dandruff, 

itchy scalp, rashes.
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Neoprosone Gel

RETAIL $5.90
WHOLESALE $4.40

Black Seed Oil 60 ml

RETAIL $11.75
WHOLESALE $8.85

Alomo Bitters

RETAIL $30.00
WHOLESALE $22.80

Cassava Farine 1.81 kg
(4 lbs)

RETAIL $14.75

Cassava Farine 25 kg
(55 lbs)

RETAIL $178.60
WHOLESALE $178.60

Cassava Farine 360 g

RETAIL $3.25
WHOLESALE $2.65

A unique cream use in toning 
the skin complexion from a 

rough skin type to a smooth, 
bright, mark-free and tender 

loving skin.

Fights every ailment, Lose 
weight, gain hair, cleanse 

liver.

40% Alcohol. Increases Male 
Stamina. Cleanses toxins 

from your body.

Source of Natural Fibre. 
Good for bowel movement. 

No Starch. Use to make 
Porridge, Coo-coo, Cassava 
Bread. Just add Warm Milk.

Source of Natural Fibre. 
Good for bowel movement. 

No Starch. Use to make 
Porridge, Coo-coo, Cassava 
Bread. Just add Warm Milk.

Source of Natural Fibre. 
Good for bowel movement. 

No Starch. Use to make 
Porridge, Coo-coo, Cassava 
Bread. Just add Warm Milk.
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Cassava Farine 190 g

RETAIL $1.75
WHOLESALE $1.40

Cassava Flour 350 g

RETAIL $3.70
WHOLESALE $2.65

Palm Oil 500 ml

RETAIL $8.85
WHOLESALE $6.60

Palm Oil 1 Litre

RETAIL $14.75
WHOLESALE $12.10

Palm Fruit

RETAIL $5.90
WHOLESALE $4.10

African Fabric 6 yards

RETAIL $59.00

Source of Natural Fibre. 
Good for bowel movement. 

No Starch. Use to make 
Porridge, Coo-coo, Cassava 
Bread. Just add Warm Milk.

Gluten-free replacement for 
wheat flour. Low in calories, fat, 

and sugar. Very rich in 
carbohydrates. Great for baking, 

thickening sauces, or making 
burger patties.

Non-GMO Vegetable Cooking 
Oil. Lowers cholesterol. 

Fights cancer.

Non-GMO Vegetable Cooking 
Oil. Lowers cholesterol. 

Fights cancer.

Used to thicken soups, 
sauces and gives nice 

flavour.

Authentic African patterned 
fabric is perfect for 

dressmaking and fashion 
applications.
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